
Official of NUARSA, the Faculty of Arts Students Organization and the Faculty SONU 

representatives held a consultative meeting of July 3, 2014 in the Dean’s office. The newly 

elected members comprised of; Jude Thaddeus, the NURSA Chair, Suleiman Amanela, Secretary 

General, Billy Ochieng, Organising Secretary, Odhiambo Henry, SONU representative and 

Kaberia Douglas, SONU representative. 

During the meeting, the Dean welcomed the newly elected officials and promised that the 

Faculty would work closely with them in order to foster good relationship and conducive 

interaction with the students. 

On request for funding of their events, the Dean advised the officials to put their requests 

according to priority and would be supported depending on availability of funds. 

Present during the meeting were also Administrators from the Faculty 

 


